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News from Guille & Debbie
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Estimados hermanos & hermanas:

Thanks for your friendship and partnership in helping us spread the
Gospel in our beloved city Buenos Aires. We'd like to briefly share with
you all some updates on our ministry and prayer requests.

Mision Beta

In August we asked your prayers because we were organizing our second
conference with the presence of two visitors: Pastor Andrés Garza (Director
of City to City Latin America, based in Monterrey, Mexico) and Pastor
Samuel Lago (Board member of Fundacion Generacion, Chile). Thanks God,
we had almost forty pastors, church planters and leaders attending, and we
could enjoy not only good presentations, but also a wonderful time to
connect with other servants of God and share experiences.

Our next challenge is in March 2017... We are having the opportunity of
receiving Dr. Gene Wilson and Dr. Craig Ott (TEDS), co-authors of Global
Church Planting. Their visit gave us the chance of working together with the
Instituto Biblico Buenos Aires (theological seminary) offering a course for
different academic levels. Praise God! Please pray with us for the details of
this great opportunity.

Our multi-cultural church has services
in Spanish, Taiwanese and Chinese.
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My academic passion

A couple of weeks ago | came back from presenting a paper at the
national conference of the Evangelical Missiological Society, held at
the Graduate Institute of Applied Linguistics in Dallas, TX.

| want to thank those who came alongside us financially to help us
attend this conference. | presented an article on the transition of St.
Andrews’ Presbyterian Church from being a Scottish monocultural
denomination to become a multicultural open church. It was a
wonderful time, not only for me presenting, but most of all for
listening to so many other scholars who are concerned with and
researching the multicultural challenge all over the world.

Coming to the end of this year, we also want to sincerely thank all
those of you who support us financially and prayerfully. We highly
appreciate your friendship and, although our account has been
struggling, God is faithful and has provided us through many different
surprising ways. If you or your church would like to start supporting us
or bless us with an end-of-year donation to help us strengthen our
account, we would greatly appreciate it. Online donation options can
be found at http://pmiweb.org/donations.php or mail a check payable
to PMI 12330 Conway Road, St. Louis MO 63141 with a note for
“Guille Mac Kenzie.” Thank you!

God bless you, Dios les bendiga,

Guille & Debbie

Dr. Guillermo Mac Kenzie * Email & FaceTime: guillemackenzie@gmail.com * Skype: guillemackenzie
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